
 
 
 
 
 

 

2021 Canadian Macedonian Open Cancelled 

  

Due to Clublink’s limitations regarding COVID-19 protocols, the 2021 Canadian 
Macedonian Open at Station Creek on September 7, 2021 has been cancelled. 

Under Clublink restrictions the CMO Golf committee regretfully cannot deliver the golf or 
dining experience our golfers and supporters have come to expect.  As a result, we 
cannot proceed with this year’s tournament. 

The CMO committee looks forward to welcoming everyone back on Tuesday July 5, 
2022, our proposed date for the next Canadian Macedonian Open tournament. 

The CMPF Board and CMO Golf committee wishes to thank our valued golfers, 
sponsors, supporters and volunteers for their continued enthusiasm and support. 

We hope to see you all next year at the 2022 Canadian Macedonian Open on July 5. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


